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HEAD START NEWS

Welcome Back Head Start Staff!

We hope you had a relaxing summer with
friends and family. We are excited to
begin a wonderful year with our Head

Start children and families.

On the next page is an update of the
required trainings.

In many cases your coach has been
reaching out to you about a variety of

things that are planned.



Thursday, August 10
Professional Development and

Program Updates
Posey Center
8:00 to 12:00

This is for teachers only

Trainings

Wednesday, August 9
RTA Curriculum Training

ESF Board Room
8:00 to 3:30

This is for teachers only

Friday, August 11
Growing UpWild Training

Brevard Zoo
8:30 to 12:00*

This is for Coquina, Enterprise, Jupiter, Saturn,
Sherwood and University Park only.
BOTH Teachers and IAs must attend

*You are welcome to bring your lunch and enjoy the
zoo after the training.



Thank you to the mentor teachers for their
work this summer and with the new
teachers. They have a WEALTH of

knowledge that they were able to share.

Coquina - Myesha Fuller and
Heather Saule

Sherwood - Vicki Clare
Saturn - Celeste Rotan
Palm Bay - Ashley Rothe
Enterprise - Janice Smith



Home Visits

Meeting our families in their home
provides a wonderful opportunity to
build a positive relationship with the
family. Our focus this year is to

support staff to complete these initial
visits in the homes of their families.

Your coach will outline the
responsibilities in assuring these are

completed.



Welcome to our NEW TEACHERS!

Tiffany Tucker - VPK at Discovery
Merline Manphate - 3 Year Olds at Uni Park
Nicole Alivandi - 3 Year Olds at Saturn
Melissa Fernandez - VPK at Endeavour
Tammy Matteson - 3 Year Olds at Mims
Stephanie Clemmer - VPK at Endeavour

Also, welcome to Beatrice Benjamin the
new family advocate at Endeavour.



New Teacher Training



Thank you to the
Mentors and Coaches
for their expertise.



Facebook Page
Thank you to those who provided live

lessons for our children over the summer.

Janice Smith
Ashley Rothe
Lynn Gourley



Are you on our Facebook page?
Let's encourage our families to join.


